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The Young Majlis 

 

MAJLIS EXPOSED:  

LIES FACT-CHECKED 
 

Hatred blinds judgment and perspective. The Majlis recently claimed that the Jamiat 

had invited Hazrat Molana Tariq Jameel, but this is a blatant falsehood. Once again, 
the Young Majlis has fact-checked and exposed the Majlis for spreading 

misinformation. Openly lying is a serious matter. We advise the Majlis to reflect, 

repent, and seek forgiveness (tauba), especially in their advanced age, before facing 

the inevitable reality of death (maut). 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Young Majlisul Ulama of South Africa calls for a renewed commitment to 
constructive dialogue, mutual respect, and adherence to the ethical standards of 

Islam in all forms of discourse. Let us rise above personal animosities and work 

collectively for the betterment of our community and the propagation of Islam.
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